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Welcome back! 

We would like to warmly welcome our Primary 1 and Primary 2 students back to 
School. Hope that all of you spent some quality time with your family during the 
year-end break.  

Our Primary 1 students have begun their Primary School journey on 2 January, 2024. 

Fine weather greeted all staff, parents and students with smiles and excitement. School 

staff lined themselves around the school to welcome parents and students.  

Parents were just as excited to know who their child’s Form Teachers are. Primary One 

classes were soon bustling with delight and enthusiastic chattering. 

This year, various department set up booth in the hall. Departments show case the 

activities and programmes the school has for our students in Concord Primary School. 

Parents visited the booths and had a better understanding of what the school has to 

offer.   

 

 


